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Report on the 43rd FAPAA ECM and AGM Meetings, 10 - 12 July 2016 in Manila, 

Philippines 
 

The Aircargo Forwarders Association of the Philippines Inc. (AFPI) hosted the 43rd Executive Council 

Meeting (ECM) and Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Federation of Asia Pacific Aircargo Associations 

(FAPAA) on 10-12 July 2016 in Manila.  

 

Discussion topics included (but not limited to): 

� Air Cargo Safety and Security 

� IATA / FIATA Air Cargo Program (IFACP) 

� CASS Matters 

� IATA Annual Financial Review 

� e-Commerce related issues 

� e-AWB & e-Freight 

� Lithium Batteries 

� e-CSD (Electronic Cargo Security 

Declaration) 

� ULD Handling and Training 

� Current trends and air cargo issues affecting  

Asia-Pacific 

 

The strength of FAPAA, a three-decade-old regional association, lies in the sharing of information and the 

application of that understanding and knowledge within our own businesses. This enables the respective 

memberships and their customers to interact and transact business under a more unified and standardized 

approach within the region. 

 

To compound our good future, we are fortunate to be able to continue strengthening our relationships with 

many countries stakeholders at the FAPAA meeting. The continued success of FAPAA is dependent on every 

link in the chain being strong, working together unified in purpose and goals, with the very aim to strive 

towards enhancing the business environment for and uplifting the standards of our industry. 

 

The next FAPAA ECM and AGM of FAPAA will take place in Kathmandu, Nepal, hosted by the Nepal 

Freight Forwarders Association (NEFFA) on 26-28 July 2017. 
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